
                             CHESTERBROOK ACADEMY OF FAIRMOUNT       

                             NEWSLETTER 
                                                        February 2022 

DRESS TO  

IMPRESS 

2/11 Super Bowl Spirit Day  
Show your love for your favorite team 

2/14 Valentine’s Day Class Parties 
             Dress in red, pink or purple attire to celebrate love 

 

2/21      Professional Development Day 

              School closed 

2/24    Act of Kindness Day 
             Classes will make cards for their friends or family 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Love is in the air! 

Can you believe we’re already one whole month into 2022? At school, I 

guess the saying is true: Time flies when you’re having fun! 
We love the month of February because it's a time to celebrate love, and 

there is so much to LOVE about our preschool community. Most 

importantly, we LOVE having your support each and every day. We 

LOVE creating smiles behind the masks of our little learners in the 

classroom. We LOVE continuing the journey with all of you year over 

year... including in crazy years like this! The 2022-2023 school year may 

still seem far down the road, but it will be here before you know it, and we 

can’t wait for all of you to be a part of it with us! In the next few weeks, 

we will continue on our Priority Registration special. This is a limited time 

offer exclusively for our currently-enrolled families to get discounted 

priority re-registration for the 2022-2023 school year. Registration forms 

with our 2022-2023 rates will be at the front desk, as well as 
electronically via email. Please stay tuned throughout the month for more 

information. 
As always, please reach out with any questions, comments, suggestions, 

or concerns. Thank you always 

chesterbrookacademyfairmount.com 
 


